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Effie Szlatoszlavek, Renaiya Rickerby, Matilda 

Nichols, Stuart Smith, Holly Hunt, Thomas Owen, 

Jack Duffy, Sadie Kaczkowski, Darcy Howarth and 

Riley Farrington 

 

Well done to you all! 

A note on worship… 

 

‘Always be Thankful’ 

1 Thessalonians 5:16 

This half term, our worship is centred on thankfulness. Sometimes is hard to remember to take a 

step back and be thankful for those around us. We began by being thankful for all of the 

people who help us in school. The Bible tells us that when St. Paul wrote letters to his friends he 

often began by thanking God for them and what they meant to him. In his letter to his friends 

in Philippi he begins ‘Every time I think of you I give thanks to my God’ Philippians 1:3. 

We all have people around us who are ‘just there’ and often we forget to say thank you. 

As I watched the endless line of people paying their respects to Queen Elizabeth II, I noticed 

that many simply bowed their heads and said ‘Thank you’. A thank you to someone who they 

had never met, whose actions were ever present in our lives with her continuous service to the 

country and  her unwavering Christian faith 



 

Events for the Week Ahead 

Monday 

School is closed 

Tuesday 

Keyboard and Woodwind lessons 

Wednesday 

Thursday 

Violin lessons 

Year 6 gifted and talented writer’s day 

Friday 

 

Upcoming Events… 

Scholastic Book Fair 

The book fair will be in the school hall from 3.15pm- 4.00pm Monday 26th –Thursday 29th 

September 

MacMillan coffee Morning 

Friday 30th September 10.00am – 11.30am 

Harvest Festival 

Monday 3rd October. Children can bring tins and packets of food, which will go to the local 

food bank 

 

 

From the Office… 

 Payment for milk can now be 

made via Wisepay 

 Choir fees are now on Wisepay 

 Please return the pink contact 

cards as soon as possible. 

 School Census Day is October 6th. 

The information collected on this 

day determines our school 

funding for the following financial 

year. This includes funding for 

school meals. If you would like to 

order a school dinner for your 

child on this day, please do so via 

Wisepay. 

 

Reading 

The best gift you can give your children is love of reading. It is really important to your child’s 

education that they read at home. Every child has school reading book. These books are put 

into bands based on content and challenge. 

Please ensure that your child’s reading book is in school every day and that you hear your 

child read often. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


